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The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent representatives and, on instructions of the Chair, Ambassador Joel Hernandez, has the honor to inform them that the special meeting of the Council scheduled for Wednesday, October 31, 2012, has been postponed due to the climate state of emergency declared in Washington, D.C. The new date for the meeting will be informed as soon as possible.
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